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Hot lunch menu: pulled pork, cheesy potatoes, green beans & pudding cups 

Hot lunch servers 
February 6: Kathy Poppema, Kassandra Brummel, Wendy Van Donge, Stephanie Van Engen 

February 13: Candi, Vink, Lora Maassen, Linette Mouw, Danielle Warner 

February 20: Dayna Kooiker, Cinda Vander Zwaag, Katie Westra, Keisha Brummel 

February 27: Nicole Bruinsma, Mary Vis, Beth De Groot, Dawn Andringa 

BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 Feb. 3 4 5 6 7 10 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 

NORTH Ike / Denise  Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike/Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Jan 

SOUTH Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken * 2 Ken * 2 Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary / Ken Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle 

 

All-School Program date change 
The date for the All-School program has been changed to Thursday, February 27, due to some one of our junior high 

students being part of the Trinity Robotics team. Please notify family, grandparents, etc. who do not receive the memo, so 

they are aware of the date change. 

 

Basketball 
The 7th and 8th grader boys’ and girls’ basketball season has come to a close. They had a great basketball season, 

learning more about the sport and competing against all the other teams. Thank you to Mrs. Kassandra Brummel & Mr. 

Heynen for coaching our basketball teams this season and for all the work and time they put in with the 7th and 8th grade 

teams. Also, thank you to all the parents and supporters who helped keep book, scoreboard, and drove the teams to away 

games, it is greatly appreciated. Lastly, thank you to all the players for their hard work and sportsmanship throughout the 

season.    

 ****Please remember to turn your jerseys to Mr. Heynen**** 

 

Hearing Screening 
Hearing screenings will be held on Feb. 10 for grades K, 1 & 5. Parents can request a screening for their children in other 

grades by contacting the office for a request form, these screenings will take place on Feb. 20, when AEA comes for 

rechecks. If your child did not pass last year (for any grade), they will automatically receive a hearing retest on Feb. 20. 

I SPY a PARTY day in the Library: 
Thursday will be our annual party in the library.  This year the theme in the library is I SPY.  In connection with this we will 

be having a camouflage themed party.  Please join in the fun and come to school on Thursday dressed in camo or in 

green or brown!!  I SPY some fun happening on Thursday!!!!! 

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament, hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 7, starting at 4 PM. 

Please see the attached flyer for details. Forms are due February 21 and can be handed in to the office. Also, please 

contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  

 



 

Jensen Jar 
A ”Jensen Jar” (in memory of Jensen Heystek) has been placed in the school office for the collection of pop can tabs for 
the Ronald McDonald House.UPDATE: The jar is nearly half full!  Save your pop can tabs and bring them to school so we 
can fill this jar over and over! 

 
UPCOMING DATES: 
FEBRUARY 

5: School board meeting 

10: Hearing screening K, 1st, and 5th 

12: 2:30 dismissal 

17: Presidents’ Day/no school 

20: Hearing rechecks 

26: 2:30 dismissal 

27: All-school program 

MARCH 

7: Grandparent’s Day AM 

 

 

 

Belated Happy Birthday to Jackson Warner who had a birthday on January 30! 

Happy Birthday Makenna Villalobos & Trevor De Jong on February 5! 
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